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Bubble the Bear meets the Bubble Church Puppets 
On Monday we were very lucky to be joined in Collective Worship by the Bubble Church Team from St. Mary’s 
Church, Templecombe. They shared the story of Jesus healing a man with leprosy, assisted by their team of puppets. 
The message being that we should show love and kindness to one another. Bubble our Trust bear put in a guest 
appearance and the children really enjoyed seeing the puppets and joining in with the action song they taught us. 

   
 
In our reflection time this afternoon, Diamond’s Harrison shared, “I love everyone” and Ruby’s Jessica said, “I can 
show love by respecting and helping others”. 
 
Muddy Church 
We had another enjoyable time in Forest School this week at Muddy Church. We did a scavenger hunt looking for 
signs of spring, planted lots of vegetable seeds linked to the parable of the Sower and enjoyed toasting 
marshmallows. Our next Muddy Church event is on Wednesday 26th June and you are all very welcome to attend. 

 
Diamond 
Harrison for always working your hardest and using resources around the classroom to help you with your learning. 
Well done!  
Isobel for joining in brilliantly in Maths this week and being an independent learner during your free flow. Well done! 
 
Emerald 
Jackson for his brilliant effort in English this week building his non-chronological report about dogs. Well done 
Jackson! 



Sienna for her excellent Science work. Sienna worked incredibly hard to dissect the different flowering plants and 
label the parts she found accurately. 
 
Ruby 
Isaac for coming back to school with a super attitude towards his learning and working especially hard to improve his 
handwriting. 
Victoria for working especially hard in Maths all week and now being able to convert improper fractions into mixed 
numbers and back again - well done! 
 
Topaz 
Sophia for being super-focussed in Maths this week! She has attempted the more challenging layers with great 
success. Sophia has also been making a real effort to read regularly at home. Great work Sophia! 
Iesha has had a great start to the Summer term!  Iesha's attitude to learning is always brilliant - she works so hard in 
all areas of the curriculum. We are especially seeing this in Maths, where she is really persevering with some very 
challenging activities. 
 

 
Congratulations go to Bella, Oscar, Cameron, Alfie, Hayden, Bella Da, Lilly, Elisa, Amelia, Jessica and Sophia from 
Topaz Class for achieving their Bronze Templecombe Token certificate this week. 
 
Congratulations go to Bella, Patrick, Fred, Iesha, Tabitha and Holly from Topaz Class for achieving their Silver 
Templecombe Token certificate this week. 
 

A big well done to all of you! 
If your child achieves an award, medal or trophy through participating in an outside-of-school club or activity, we would love to 
hear about it and congratulate them at our weekly Friday worship.  Please bring certificates etc to the school office. 

 

 
ParentMail - Online Payments 
Thank you to all those parents who have registered with our new payment system.   Currently there is nothing on the 
system for you to book but following further training which had to be postponed due to staff sickness at ParentMail, 
we hope to have bookings and payments available for Breakfast Club and After Fun from 6th May.  If you have already 
booked in for these clubs, you do not need to rebook on ParentMail as it will charge you again.  If you haven’t yet 
registered or have any queries, please contact the school office.    
 

 
Emerald Class 
To begin our new Design and Technology project focusing on the concept 'cooking and nutrition', the children 
evaluated different ingredients. They were challenged to discuss the food group and the food source whilst trying 



the different ingredients and recording their results. Next week we will be using our evaluation to design pizzas for 
ourselves and for our friends. 

   
 

 
Bag2School 
Thank you to everyone who donated items for our Bag2School collection on Monday which raised £124.   
 
Summer Fayre 
Thoughts are now turning towards planning for our Summer Fayre on Friday 5th July and we would love to hear from 
you with any suggestions and/or offers of help with planning the event, as well as help on the day.  Please do contact 
the PTA using their direct email (ptfa.templecombeschool@aol.com)  to offer your support.  Our next meeting will be 
in school at 6.30pm on Wednesday 8th May - we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
We hope you all have a great weekend. 
Mr Webb 
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DIARY DATES - 2023/24 Academic Year 
 

If text is highlighted in green this is a change / addition to the diary dates 
 

MAY:  

1st/2nd/3rd  Year 5 Residential to New Forest 

Monday 6th  Bank Holiday – school closed 

7th/8th  Yr3/4 Residential  

13th to 16th  SATS Week 

20th to 23rd  Year 6 Residential  

Friday 24th  3.30pm  School closes for half term 

27th MAY to 31st MAY – HALF TERM 

JUNE:  

Monday 3rd    INSET Day – school closed 

Tuesday 4th   School re-opens  

Tuesday 11th PTFA Summer Disco 

Monday 17th Class & Year 6 Leavers’ Photographs 

JULY:  

Wednesday 3rd   Swap a class afternoon To Be Confirmed 

Friday 5th   School Sports Event   

 PTFA Summer Fayre 

Monday 15th  PTFA Bags2School collection – donations at lower playground gate by 9am please 

Tuesday 16th  PTFA Movie ‘n’ Munch 

Monday 22nd  Yr6 Trip  

Tuesday 23rd Whole School Fun Day 

Wednesday 24th   9.05am End of Term Awards               
2pm  Leavers Service in school 

3pm     School Closes for the Summer Break 
 

Please note: all activities/events mentioned above are subject to postponement or cancellation at short 
notice in line with any change in Government guidelines/internal school staffing pressures. 

 

 


